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Ms Karnika Seth
FOUNDATION FOR INSTITUTIONAL REFORM & EDUCATION
NOIDA-201301 (U.P.), India

Subject: Letter of Appreciation for the talk conducted at Computer Science Department
Dear Ms. Seth

It was a pleasure for us to hear such a wonderfu] talk by you on Women and Cyber Crime durin
the Ada Lovelace Day, Computer Science event at Miranda House, University of Delhi on 10"
October’2017. The session was interactive and was an eye opener to the audience.

The talk covered each and every topic on Cyber Crime in detail and cleared doubts on the same.
We, once again, would like to express our sincere gratitude towards you for such a commendable
job and hope to get a chance to hear such informative talks from you in future also.

Warm Regards

Anuradha Khattar
T-I-C (Computer Science Department)

12-Oct-17
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